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Dear Parent/Carer 

On Friday 24th March we will be supporting Comic Relief.  Pupils will be allowed to 
attend school that day in non-uniform for a £1 contribution to this charity.  Pupils 
should be mindful that it is a normal school day and they should arrive properly 
prepared and equipped to learn.  The theme this year is ‘wear red’ and we 
encourage pupils to follow this theme if they wish or to wear an official Red Nose 
Day t-shirt. 

There are various events taking place in school that day including a cake sale and 
penalty shoot-out challenge so pupils may wish to bring money with them to 
participate in such activities. 

Money for the non-uniform day can be brought into school between now and Friday 
at the latest and handed to form tutors. 

This is a voluntary event and if you and/or your child do not wish to support this 
charity, they should attend in normal school uniform.   

We are very keen to support national and local charity events such as Comic Relief 
and in doing so, further develop our pupils and sixth form students as active citizens 
with opportunities to make a difference to the lives of others.  Can I thank you in 
advance for your support of this activity and encourage you to follow us on Twitter or 
visit our school website to receive coverage of this whole school event. 

 Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


